
Comments on Centennial Care 2.0 1115 Demonstration Amendment #2 

(Comments January 1, 2021 through January 31, 2021) 

 

Comments are received from emails and public hearings are included below. 

Content from letters and attachments are not included here. 

Comments (all via HSD website unless noted 
otherwise) 

Data Submitted  Submitter Name 

Letter from New Mexico Primary Care 
Training Consortium  

1/29/21 Holley Hudgins, Executive Director 
John Andazola, President 

Comments from January 19, 2021 MAC Meeting  
Positions tend to stay where an individual 
conducts their residency and not where they 
went to medical school.  Having a GME 
program in a rural area is a good idea for the 
state.   

1/19/21 Dr. Lawrence Shandler 
 

Thank you for all of your work on this 
amendment...the IMD waiver and coverage 
of high fidelity wraparound have been long 
needed and will go a long way to improving 
the quality of service available to people with 
behavioral health needs. I am also excited to 
see general psychiatry included in the GME 
initiative! 
 

1/19/21 Liz LaCouture  

Commend the Department on providing 
these services.  

1/19/21 Sharon Huerta  

 


